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21st July 2021 
 
Dear Homes, 

We have been considering logistical arrangements for September and would like to communicate our plans 

for this. These will resemble our pre-Covid arrangements. 

Arrival: 

Due to the fact we will be able to open both Lansdowne and Beeches gate to all, we will be starting school for 

all pupils at 9am. 

Gates will open at 8.50am and families can arrive through the gate of their choice. 

Parents of children in all year groups may enter site. 

Year groups Enter site via… 

Year 5 and 6 classroom doors 

Year 3 and 4 Door C 

Year 1 and 2 classroom doors 

Reception gate on the playground 

Nursery – no siblings 

-Siblings in other year groups 

Longmeadow entrance 

reception gate on the playground 
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Collection: 

EYFS and Key Stage 1 will finish at 3pm. 

Key Stage 2 will finish at 3.10pm. 

 

Year groups Collected from 

Year 5 and 6 classroom doors (or walk home independently if written 

permission has been given). Parents should wait on the 

grass area outside the classrooms. 

Year 3 and 4 Door C Parents should wait on the tarmac area by the 

sheds and leading down to Door C and D for handover 

Year 2 Key Stage 1 gate by their classrooms 

Year 1 Playground out of Door B. 

Reception EYFS Gate on the playground  

Nursery – no siblings 

- Siblings in other year groups 

Longmeadow entrance 

reception gate on the playground 

 

If you are an EY or Key Stage 1 parent who has siblings in Key Stage 2, you should collect at 3pm and then 

move to the relevant place to collect your Key Stage 2 child at 3.10pm. 

Childminders should wait on the Astro area please. 

Please note that if any regulations change regarding Covid that means we have to alter any of this, you will 

receive communication regarding this during the summer holidays. 

If you have any queries or would like to contact about this, please email 

Samantha.hill@oakmeadowprimary.co.uk 

Kind Regards 

The Oakmeadow Leadership Team. 
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